
In April 2009, NKK Switches introduced a new global brand logo. 
Starting with the April 2010 production, NKK will begin the transition of marking products and packaging 
with the new brand logo. 

This change will affect the following products:
All NKK products, including custom products 

Change of Brand Mark

Before Change After Change

Change Notice All NKK Products

Change to Brand Mark on Switches & Packaging

Change will be effective starting with April 2010 production. Timing for different products will vary.
Effective Change Period

Type of Change:
  Engineering
  Product

 Part Number
 Appearance

Sample Product Images with New Brand Marks
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